ASHLAND PLANNING BOARD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 676:4 and 675:7
that there will be a Public Hearing on
Wednesday, April S, 2017 6:30 pm at the Ashland Elementary School Library
on an application for WLC Holdings LLC to subdivide one lot on 58 Mill Street,
tax map/lot 017-003-001 of ~0.80 acres to make 2 lots creating a new building lot:
Lot 1A with 0.40 acres with an existing building and new Lot 1B with 0.40 acres
will be submitted to the Planning Board during a regular meeting of the Board.
Upon a finding by the Board that the application meets submission requirements of the
Subdivision Regulations, the Board will vote to accept the application as complete, and a
Public Hearing on the merits of the proposal will follow immediately.

Should a decision not be reached at the public hearing, this application will stay on the
Planning Board agenda until such time as it is either approved or disapproved.
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